From: e (CAB-VESTAGER)

Sent: vendredi 6 décembre 2019 18:22

To: CAB VESTAGER ARCHIVES

Subject: FW: Meeting request for Brad Smith, Microsoft President and Chief Legal

Officer - 20 January 2020

Attachments: Executive VP Vestager letter.pdf

From: @microsoft.com> On Behalf Of (CELA)

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2019 5:23 PM

To: CAB VESTAGER CONTACT @ec.europa.eu>

Cc: STENGG Werner (CAB-VESTAGER) @ec.europa.eu>; (CAB-

VESTAGER) @ec.europa.eu>; (CELA)

@microsoft.com>

Subject: Meeting request for Microsoft 20 January 2020

Dear Executive Vice-President,

Sincere congratulations on your appointment as Executive Vice-President for a Europe Fit for the Digital Age of the European Commission. Please find attached a formal request to meet with Microsoft in Brussels on Monday 20 January.

We look forward to hearing from you as to whether a meeting can be arranged. Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely,



Read my blogs at